
 

 

 

 
15th May 2024  
 
  
                                                                                      To the attention of: 

To whom it may concern 
 
 
 
Subject: color change of the pistons and caps of some syringes of our injectable medical 
devices.  
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
                     The undersigned Paolo Fattori, in quality of CEO of Tiss’You Srl, having its 
headquarters and production facility in 47895 Domagnano, Strada di Paderna, 2 - San Marino 
Republic (RSM),  
 

HEREBY DECLARES 
 

that following prolonged delays in the supply chain of materials for the production of its injectable 
devices based on low-weight peptides from hydrolysed collagen, Tiss'You has agreed to receive from 
its qualified suppliers of syringes and caps, even those ones with different colours in order to avoid 
blockages or delays in the production. 
 
It is therefore possible that for production runs between May and July 2024, Tiss’You injectable 
medical devices will feature syringes with a white instead of purple plunger and white instead of 
transparent cap. 
 
 Kind Regards. 
  
 Tiss’You Srl 
  
                                        
                                                                                                                                       Dr. Paolo Fattori 
                                                                                                                                                             Chief Executive of Operation 
  
 


